
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 

 FROM: Bob Gerold 

 SUBJECT: CIP Brush Hog purchase 

 DATE: September 24, 2020            

 

 Public Works has a Brush Mower in the Park and Recreation CIP for purchase in 2020. Staff has 

received 2 quotes for this piece of equipment.  

 

              Virnig 60” Brush mower, RBV60-HF33 

 

Crawford Equipment       $5,988.00 

Midwest Machinery      $7,800.00 

 

 

The Parks and Recreation has $8,500 in the CIP for a brush hog purchase 

 

Staff recommends approval to purchase the Brush hog from Crawford’s Equipment for 

$5,988.00 


